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     17 November 2021

     
Dear  
 
ATISN 15659 – Spread of Covid-19 
 
Thank you for your request to the Welsh Government for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act (2000) received on 07 November regarding the spread of Covid-19. I have 
interpreted your request as follows:  
 

 To supply the scientific documentation that indicates those that have been 
vaccinated with Covid-19 vaccines, protects the public from catching or passing on 
the so called virus, Sars 2. 
 

Our response  
Welsh Government have indicated that the vaccine continues to be the best way to prevent 
serious illness and the spread of COVID-19 and urge everyone to take-up their offer of a 
vaccine.  
 
The information that you have requested has been previously published and can be located 
by using following the links:  

 

 COVID-19 Vaccines Work | CDC  

 technical-advisory-cell-summary-of-advice-15-october-2021_1.pdf (gov.wales) 

 COVID-19 vaccines: further evidence of success - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 

 
Next Steps 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask for 
an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  

 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fvaccines%2Feffectiveness%2Fwork.html&data=04%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7Cd9cc5e1964034fdd22f008d9a843ac11%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C637725830859327977%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=mQVdLAMuK7Y7v%2FofApyUVJ7qgHso8wRfdHKrXMCZM08%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgov.wales%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fpublications%2F2021-10%2Ftechnical-advisory-cell-summary-of-advice-15-october-2021_1.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CJeanette.Warren%40gov.wales%7Cd9cc5e1964034fdd22f008d9a843ac11%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C637725830859337931%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VgFY6PxJDWh9rzR1wVCll50%2BaHyIS1GW9Y9rae0VqVI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/covid-19-vaccines-further-evidence-of-success


 

 

CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 

 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.  
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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